
January 2020 Newsletter 

Welcome to another new year everyone!  We are happy to announce that we have a brand 

new look to our website!  We are not extremely “tech-savvy”, but are learning as we go. 

 

This new year brings some exciting new prospects to “Folk Mountain Gospel”!  We are 

looking forward in less than a year to being able to be “on the road” more often.  We have 

been going out 48-49 weekends plus a few longer trips each year as we worked around our 

“day job” schedules.  But starting in 2021 Donna plans to retire from her clinic 

responsibilities and we will be more free to range out further from home.  In the meantime, 

for this year, we are planning an extended trip to the Carolinas, Pennsylvania, New York 

and Connecticut in the Spring.  We have 2 camp meetings scheduled in Colorado and 1 in 

Tennessee this coming summer, and in the Fall we are considering another longer trip as 

well (locations are still in the planning stage).   

 

We are working on 2 new CDs and a new DVD project and will update the website as 

progress is made. 

 

Our new book “The Adventures of Folk Mountain Gospel” is being well received and we 

have even been asked when the next one will be available! The many wonderful and 

surprising experiences the Lord continues to give us certainly gives lots of stories and 

adventures to share, so you just never know!   

 

We certainly appreciate your continued prayers and encouragement as we travel, and if 

you would like us to come to your church or group to share Jesus in song, just let us know.   

 

Please add your name to our contact list if you would like to receive these newsletters as 

they become available (one of our goals is to do a new newsletter quarterly).  

 

Have a wonderful new year and a closer walk with Jesus each day!! 

 

Your friends in Christ, 

 

Don and Donna Mohl 


